
Singing Arrow Community Center is nestled in an area of 

Albuquerque that has a very unique cultural and economic 

diversity. Currently, the structure of the community center is 

inadequate and does not meet the needs of the community. 

Councilor Harris is excited to start working with Family and 

Community Services to ensure that the facility is better able 

to meet the needs of the community and that the 

Department is actively working on plans for a new facility.   

 


